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March 3, 2023 
 
 
Kevin Brown 
Eligible Candidate for 2024 NAR First Vice President 
525 S Virgil Avenue 
Los Angeles, California 90020 
 
Dear Kevin Brown:  
 
As Past Presidents of the California Association of REALTORS® it is our great 
honor to continue to offer and convey our overwhelming support for your 
candidacy to serve as NAR First Vice President in 2024.  

 
We applaud you for your commitment and efforts on behalf of the members of 
the National Association of REALTORS® and the California Association of 
REALTORS®. From keeping our members at the center of the transaction and 
providing more business opportunities to our over 1.6 million members to your 
dedication to cultivating new leadership to move our great association forward 
into the future, we are proud to support your campaign and firmly stand by your 
side. 

Please accept this letter as an expression of our sincere appreciation for your 
outstanding leadership of our strong support for your candidacy.  

 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Badagliacco 
Robert Bailey 
Bill Brown 
Diana Bull 
Otto Catrina 
Don Faught 
Richard Gaylord 
Art Godi 
Jim Hamilton 
Bob Kulick 
Chris Kutzkey 
Chuck Lamb 
 
 

James Liptak 
Jared Martin 
Geoff McIntosh 
Beth L. Peerce 
Jeanne Radsick 
Richard Rosenthal 
Richard Snyder 
Gary Thomas 
Clark Wallace 
Dave Walsh 
Steve White 
Ziggy Zicarelli 


